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Group Testimony Support

Adding more transparency and public communication and disclosures to the ZRA process is a
good idea. Many times affected parties are not informed ahead of time, and should be part of
the input process. It is not that difficult to be able to define who is affected, especially when
ZRA’s are filed with known beneficiary parcels.

It is great to see more attention being paid to County Boards that make such important
decisions and update their procedures as needed.

Thank you,

Lisa Markovitz

President, The People’s Voice
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This is a good bill, and we support it.

Suzanne and Ralph VanWey



